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Joleen Kaminski

From: CLRInfo
Sent: May 11, 2021 12:34 PM
To: Ken McCormack
Cc: Maria Sushkova
Subject: Construction Employees & Workers Prioritized for IMMEDIATE COVID vaccine
Attachments: Fraser Health Construction Workers invitation letter May 101.pdf; Vancouver Coastal Letter - First 

dose vaccine for priority construction workers.pdf; 210506 Registration & Booking Tips priority 
frontline workers.pdf; 210501 FAQ COVID vaccine - Frontline workers.pdf

Importance: High

CLR Members, 
 
Please read the important message below. 
 
We have attached a notification from the Province of BC regarding priority vaccines for construction employees and 
workers in the Lower Mainland/Fraser Valley. 
If you have employees working in these health regions, they are now considered part of a priority target group for 
receiving vaccination.  Please pass this information on to all affected employees. 
 
The notice from the government health authorities, coordinated by BC Construction Safety Alliance (BCCSA): 
 
Construction Industry Leaders, 
 
Please see the attached letters, and associated documentation from Vancouver Coastal Health Authority and 
Fraser Health Authority regarding prioritizing construction workers for Covid-19 vaccinations. 
 
In an effort to get as many in the construction sector vaccinated, please distribute to as many contacts as 
possible. 
 
Take care, 
 
Michael McKenna, B.Sc.(O.T.) 
Executive Director 
 
We appreciate your cooperation! 

Stay safe. 

Ken McCormack | President & CEO 
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